Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 11:52 AM

To: 'legals@kvnews.com’; 'jmarkell@kvnews.com’; 'tribune@nkctribune.com’;
‘terry@nkctribune.com'

Subject: Notice Of Application

Attachments: PF-18-00001 KCPW NOA legal.pdf

Hello,

Please publish the attached notice as requested.

Thank you!!

Chielsea PBenner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us




